
NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that Prineville City Council will hold a public hearing on April 23, 2024, 
at 6:00 p.m. at Prineville City Hall for the purpose of taking comments on the City’s draft 
findings for a special solicitation method for the NE Combs Flat Road Extension, Segment 1A 
Project (“Project”).  The Project consists of extending NE Combs Flat Road approximately 5,900 
feet from the intersection of NE Combs Flat Road and NE Whistle Way/NE Ironhorse Drive to 
the intersection of NE Peters Road and Yellowpine Road and crosses the Barnes Butte wetlands.  
Domestic water, sanitary sewer, and stormwater facilities are proposed with the road extension.  
In addition to the roadway extension, this project includes piping the existing Ochoco Irrigation 
District canal between the intersection of NE Combs Flat Road and NE Laughlin Road and the 
intersection of NE Peters Road and Yellowpine Road.  The draft findings request approval for 
Request for Proposals rather than Invitation to Bid for the Project.   
 
 
 


